Dear Families of St Marks

The Parents Council would like to support our local Rutherglen and Cambuslang Food Bank by making a donation.

During the dates of Monday 9th November to Friday 20th November children are invited to donate a tin from the following list.


	NURSERY P1 AND P2 - tins of fruit, vegetables and deserts. This includes tins of carrots, peas, potatoes, tomatoes, peaches, fruit cocktail, pineapple, rice pudding and custard etc. 

P3 and P4 - tins and micropots of soup and spaghetti . Beans are not required. 

P5, P6 and P7 - tins of meat/fish. This includes beef stew, meatballs, chilli, bolognese, chicken in a sauce, ham, corned beef and tuna etc.  (Please Note — no tinned pies).



This donation should cost no more than £1 and local supermarket brands are ideal. Children with siblings in the school do not need to donate more than one item. This donation this is purely voluntary. 


	Should you feel you are able to donate anything else, the following items are also in need. No fresh or refrigerated items can be accepted. 

Sugar 					Tea and coffee		
Biscuits				Kitchen Sprays
Kitchen cloths and sponges	              Washing up liquid
Small boxes of soap powder 	              Tooth brushes
Toothpaste				Shower gel 
Soap					Shampoo
Deodorant				Toilet roll



There will be crates situated outside of the nursery and children’s classrooms in which donated items can be placed. 
Donations will be uplifted by the food bank transport manager week commencing 22rd November in line with Corona Virus restrictions. 

	Should you require any further information about the services of Rutherglen and Cambuslang Foodbank they can be contacted in the following ways - 

Telephone 07393 737 030

[bookmark: _GoBack]info@rutherglencambuslang.foodbank.org.uk

Rutherglencambuslangfoodbank.org.uk

Facebook - Rutherglen and Cambuslang Foodbank 




May we take this opportunity in advance to thank you for your support in donating to this vital service within our community. Your kind donation is very much appreciated. 

St Marks Parents Council 
